YORK HOUSING AUTHORITY
HOUSING CHOICE VOUCHER PROGRAM
(SECTION 8)

PUBLIC HOUSING PROGRAM

Notice: Closing of Application Acceptance

Notice: Application Acceptance for Three (3) bedrooms

The York Housing Authority will not be accepting application for the Housing Choice Voucher Progra
(Section 8 Program) for the remainder of this year or until further notification of the reopening of
application taking. Our waiting list is presently at full capacity.

We are still accepting applications for the Public Housing Program, especially for Three (3) bedrooms

If you have any questions, please contact our office at 205-392-5071.




